
March 1, 2014 

 

Attention: Editor, World Journal of Gastrointestinal Endoscopy 

 

Re: Language Certificate for Manuscript entitled “First Case of IgG4-related 

Sclerosing Cholangitis Associated with Autoimmune Hemolytic Anemia” by 

Masutani et al. 

 

Dear Editor, 

I am writing in reference to the Manuscript entitled “First Case of 

IgG4-related Sclerosing Cholangitis Associated with Autoimmune Hemolytic 

Anemia” by Masutani et al. I have reviewed and edited the paper and believe 

that the English language is grammatically and stylistically correct.  

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Peter Star 

President 

Medical Network K.K. 

2-6-15-214 Himonya, 

Meguro-ku, Tokyo, Japan 152-0003 

Tel: 03-3760-7021 Fax: 03-3760-7022  

E-mail: med-net@mub.biglobe.ne.jp  

Home page: http://mednetkk.com 
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